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KDOT posts annual report 
 

 The Kansas Department of Transportation’s annual report has been posted on 

the agency’s website. 

   The report includes information about budget and spending under the T-WORKS 

transportation program, a report on performance measures and a message from 

Transportation Secretary Mike King. It also describes KDOT’s safety efforts; programs 

that strengthen the state’s transit, aviation and rail networks; and where KDOT’s 

revenue comes from under T-WORKS. 

 In addition, the report’s appendix includes a list of projects completed in fiscal 

2013, projects scheduled through 2020 and the criteria by which those projects were 

selected. 

 To view the report, visit KDOT’s website at www.ksdot.org. 

 
### 

 
 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

  

 Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

mailto:stevesw@ksdot.org
http://www.ksdot.org/PDF_Files/2014AnnualReportHighRes.pdf
http://www.ksdot.org/
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